
Date: January 8, 2024 

Time: 5:45 

Meeting called to order by:    April  

 

In Attendance:  

Board Members - Ian Morin, Sam Morin, Stacy Gomuwka, Tania Hodges, Chris McKennitt, April 

Silbernagel, Brandon Pauling 

Members of the public – Melissa Trelenburg, Stacy Hanlon 

 

Absent:  

Jenn Preete, Josh Huether, Cheryl Hailes 

 

Approval of Minute: 

Adopted by Stacy, seconded by Brandon 

 

New Business: 

President – April 

• Go through action items and move/delete items that are expired or can go to beginning of 

next year.  See new List under ACTION ITEMS 

Vice President – Brandon Pauling 

• AGM scheduled for April 3, 2024.  Hall is booked.  We will buy pizza from Pizza Joint at a 

discount (times are slow so he can’t donate but we will still support him).  Doors open @ 

5:30pm, Supper @ 6:00pm. 

League Rep – Tania Hodges 

• NAI will be sending us a cheque for our bond plus last years registration fees because they had 

excess $$. 

• Reminder to managers that the game sheets need to be done correctly or there will be fines.  

Reach out to Tania with questions or concerns. 

Code and Conduct – Chris McKennitt 

• Nothing to report on the C&C side, but as a coach reported the incident in a game that 

required the ambulance.  The player will be fine, mild concussion. 



 

Treasurer – Stacy Gomuwka 

• All fundraising cheques have been handed in. 

• Still investigating GICs 

• Transfer 10,800 from general to casino account to close out the raffle licenses from the 2023 

year. 

• Tim Horton’s cheque came back so we will deposit the other one they gave us and see if that 

stays deposited.  If not, we will see why. 

• Power skating Friday, January 19, 2023 

o U7 – 6:30-7:15 

o U9 – 7:15-8:00 

o U11/13 8:00-9:00 

• Goalie Training – Friday, January 26, 2023 @ 4:00pm – 5:30pm 

Registrar – Sam Morin 

• Nothing to report 

Equipment Manager – Ian Morin 

• Nothing to report 

Secretary – Jenn Preete 

Fundraiser – Cheryl Hailes 

Ref in Chief – Josh Huether 

 

Member of Public discussion – Ideas were thrown around for a last minute fundraiser. 

 

We discussed fundraising as the year is coming to an end quickly.  For January and February, we will be 

selling spots for $1,000 WestJet vouchers.  Selling 100 spots @ $25.00 per spot.  This will raise $3,000.  

Then for the spring, we will be doing the “camping package” again because last year was very successful.  

Brandon will do up a donation letter.  We will have to get a license through AGLC to get the ball rolling so 

we can sell the tickets and do the draw shortly before the ‘May Long’ weekend.  We will sell those tickets 

for $25.00 as well.  This year, there will be no selling until we have tickets in hand to save any confusion.  

Families will be expected to sell 10 tickets each (tentatively). 

  

Action Items: 

• GIC Options in progress – Stacy 



Below shows the items to be moved to next year as it is too late in the season to do now, but would be 

beneficial to do early in the season next year.  I missed highlighting the item about posting on FB.  That 

can also be moved to early next season. 

 


















